
Cabinet-in-Confidence




Subject: National conatiner deposit scheme

To the Secretariat,
I am writing to express my support for a national container deposit scheme. It has already proven to be a huge success in South Australia, and is clearly the cheapest and most efficient way Australia could reduce millions of tonnes in unnecsessary landfill. If we are serious about making huge indents into environmental coservation and waste management, this one of the best schemes available.
 
Thank you for your attention.
Regards 
John Ahern
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